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About This Report 
 
AS 23.20.110 allows for the release of information showing the number of resident and 
nonresident workers by firm for those Alaska employers who had 20 or more workers 
during the year.  Due to confidentiality restrictions regarding the release of individual 
company employment data, each company’s employment is expressed as a range as 
opposed to the exact number of employees.  In addition, the percentage of total 
employees that were nonresidents is provided rather than the actual number of 
nonresident employees.   
 
Residency is calculated by matching workers reported by Alaska employers with the two 
most recent Permanent Fund Dividend files (2007 and 2008). Workers shown include all 
workers employed at any time during the year with that employer. If a worker applied for 
a Permanent Fund Dividend in 2008 or received a Permanent Fund Dividend in 2007, 
they are considered residents for purposes of this report. For complete methodological 
information, please see "Nonresidents Working in Alaska – 2007," available from the 
Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development, Research and Analysis 
Section at http://146.63.75.50/research/reshire/nonres.pdf. 
 
 
 
 


